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From: oscar zaragoza
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: License extension
Date: Monday, December 16, 2024 9:43:23 AM

We would like to request the extension because we need to have  sprinkle panels 
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From: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 9:18:57 AM
To: oscar zaragoza <oscarzfont4@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: License extension
 
No, you could connect to the meeting through Zoom. They will want to speak with you, since this is
the second extension request. Only the first request goes on the consent agenda.
 
I will need you to send an email or attach a letter to an email actually making the request for an
extension: “We would like to request an extension, because…”
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Jim Verbick, WCMC
(pronouns: he/him/his)

Deputy Clerk
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 105,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601  |  FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com  |  Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk
 
"We exist to assist"
 
 
 
From: oscar zaragoza <oscarzfont4@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 9:03 AM
To: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: License extension

 

I would like to have extension I have to go in person??
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